
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Law360: Pa. DEP Chief Defends Agency's Permitting Of Gas Projects 
https://www.law360.com/pennsylvania/articles/883156/pa-dep-chief-defends-agency-s-permitting-of-
gas-projects  
 
Pennlive: Pa. outlines plan to address EPA's safe drinking water warning: Read the letter 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/02/safe_drinking_water_dep_epa_re.html#incart_river_index  
 
Pennlive: DEP has a plan for keeping Pa.'s drinking water safe--but it may be two years away 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/02/dep_has_a_plan_for_safe_drinki.html#incart_river_home  
 
Standard Speaker: Many concerns as state budget debate to start 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/many-concerns-as-state-budget-debate-to-start-1.2160164 
 
Post-Gazette: DEP proposing fee increase to improve oversight of drinking water 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/state/2017/02/28/Pa-proposes-fee-increase-to-improve-oversight-
of-public-drinking-water/stories/201702280107 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: DEP considering plan to raise fees on state public water systems 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/02/28/dep-considering-plan-to-raise-fees-on-state-
public.html  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lancaster Farming: Pipeline Lawsuit Could Be Key to Defending Farm Preservation 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/pipeline-lawsuit-could-be-key-to-defending-
farm-preservation/article_a3819164-0739-58f2-8524-738a487fd0b8.html  
 
Lancaster Farming: Pennsylvania Preserves Another 26 Farms, 2,369 Acres 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/pennsylvania-preserves-another-farms-
acres/article_44199d67-0e8c-5207-a119-7f62fa3f4cdb.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Harmar eagle lays first egg of the year 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/north/2017/02/28/Harmar-eagles-lay-first-egg-of-the-year-
pittsburgh/stories/201702280234  
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland wildfire suspect ordered to stand trial 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12000529-74/miller-fire-testified 
 
Tribune-Review: Harmar eagles lay first egg of season 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12004160-74/egg-nest-harmar  
 
WESA: Recent Warm Weather Could Mean More Tick Activity And Lyme Disease Cases 
http://wesa.fm/post/recent-warm-weather-could-mean-more-tick-activity-and-lyme-disease-
cases#stream/0 
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WPXI: Harmar bald eagles lay first egg of 2017 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/harmar-bald-eagles-lay-first-egg-of-2017/498223396  
 
KDKA: Audubon Society Confirms 1st Egg In Harmar Bald Eagle Nest 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/02/28/audubon-society-confirms-1st-egg-in-harmar-bald-eagle-
nest/  
 
Energy 
 
Morning Call: Judge: zoners will decide if turbines can be built on Bethlehem's watershed 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/bethlehem/mc-bethlehem-turbine-court-dismissal-20170227-
story.html 
 
WESA: Solar Jobs Census Offers Bright Outlook For A Growing PA Industry 
http://wesa.fm/post/solar-jobs-census-offers-bright-outlook-growing-pa-industry#stream/0  
 
Mining 
 
Pennlive: No, President Trump didn't really save more than 77,000 coal-mining jobs: Glenn Kessler 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/02/no_president_trump_didnt_reall.html#incart_river_index  
 
Standard Speaker: Project uncovering the ghosts below 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/project-uncovering-the-ghosts-below-1.2159762 
 
Mine reclamation meeting slated in W-B 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/mine-reclamation-meeting-slated-in-w-b-1.2159749 
 
Bradford Era: Uncovering ghosts of region's mining era 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/uncovering-ghosts-of-region-s-mining-era/article_db434890-
c8d4-5801-adff-6065d92195a2.html 
 
Post-Gazette PowerSource: Appeals court won't rehear coal CEO appeal in deadly blast 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/02/27/Appeals-court-won-t-
rehear-coal-CEO-Don-Blankenship-appeal-in-deadly-blast-Massey-Energy/stories/201702280085  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Philadelphia Newsworks: Board dismisses appeal to block Delaware City refinery project 
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/local/item/101779-board-dismisses-appeal-to-block-delaware-
city-refinery-project?_topstory 
 
WHYY Radio Times: The Pinelands Pipelines 
http://whyy.org/cms/radiotimes/2017/02/27/pinelands-pipeline-exoplanets-oscars/ 
 
Pennlive: Pa. still needs to do more to protect against fracking: Raina Rippel 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/02/pa_still_needs_to_do_more_to_p.html#incart_river_index 
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Pennlive: Another Wolf budget, another try for a severance tax - here we go again: Colin McNickle 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/02/another_wolf_budget_another_tr.html#incart_river_index  
 
Reading Eagle: Philadelphia Gas Works seeks rate increase 
http://www.readingeagle.com/article/20170228/AP/302289770/1009  
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pa. owed ‘hundreds of thousands of dollars’ in royalties from forest drilling 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/02/26/pa-owed-hundreds-of-thousands-of-dollars-in-
royalties-from-forest-drilling/?_ga=1.42869804.882895250.1471610849  
 
Forbes: To Frack Or Not To Frack? Will Maryland Legislators Place Constituents' Health At Risk? 
https://www.forbes.com/sites/judystone/2017/02/27/to-frack-or-not-to-frack-will-maryland-legislators-
place-our-health-at-risk/#13ba13eeb344 
 
American Agriculturist: Pennsylvania DEP sets new rules in wake of zipper-frack quakes 
http://www.americanagriculturist.com/regulatory/pennsylvania-dep-sets-new-rules-wake-zipper-frack-
quakes 
 
Titusville Herald: Forum will help prepare region for impact of Shell ‘cracker’ 
http://www.titusvilleherald.com/news/article_ed12adee-fd6e-11e6-bc15-ffec45e78c67.html 
 
Post-Gazette PowerSource: New Jersey OKs gas pipeline through protected Pinelands 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/02/27/New-Jersey-OKs-
gas-pipeline-through-protected-Pinelands-4/stories/201702280084 
 
PennLive: Driller pays $1.2 million following ground, private water contamination in Pennsylvania 
http://www.pennlive.com/nation-world/2017/02/driller_pays_12_million_follow.html 
 
Bradford Era: Driller's groundwater pollution bring $1.2M fine 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/driller-s-groundwater-pollution-bring-m-
fine/article_e21c8659-136c-528e-8803-008f8e4c5626.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Energy company will pay $1.2 million for leak in Donegal Township 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/12001032-74/leak-company-dep  
 
WITF: Driller's groundwater pollution draws $1.2M fine 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/02/drillers-groundwater-pollution-draws-12m-fine.php  
 
abc27: Natural gas driller to pay big fine 
http://abc27.com/2017/02/28/natural-gas-driller-to-pay-big-fine/  
 
Post-Gazette PowerSource: Pittsburgh-area gasoline prices steady before expected 'spring rise' 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2017/02/27/Pittsburgh-
area-gasoline-prices-steady-before-expected-spring-rise/stories/201702270148  
 
Beaver County Times: State officials keeping fingers crossed for Ohio cracker plant development 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/shellcracker/state-officials-keeping-fingers-crossed-for-ohio-
cracker-plant-development/article_11a3d716-fd2c-11e6-b98f-b3db52ecbebd.html  
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Pittsburgh Business Times: Western Pennsylvania gas prices steady 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/02/28/western-pennsylvania-gas-prices-
steady.html  
 
Waste 
 
Altoona Mirror: Trash haulers circulate surveys 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/02/trash-haulers-circulate-surveys/  
 
Water 
 
Delaware County Times: Media Turns Out for update on 3rd Street Dam Project 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20170227/media-turns-out-for-update-on-third-street-dam-
project 
 
Tredyffrin Patch: Clean Water Group to canvass Tredyffrin Township: Police 
http://patch.com/pennsylvania/te/clean-water-group-canvass-tredyffrin-township-police 
 
State Impact: DEP proposes fee increase to improve drinking water standards 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/02/27/dep-proposes-fee-increase-to-improve-drinking-
water-standards/ 
 
CBS Philly: DEP Aiming To Assess Water Suppliers To Boost Inspections 
http://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2017/02/27/dep-aiming-to-assess-water-suppliers-to-boost-
inspections/ 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Private well owners struggle with PFC contamination 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/private-well-owners-struggle-with-pfc-
contamination/article_7876a53f-095a-5b1a-9425-bea9faac482d.html 
 
StateImpact: Trump plans to ditch Obama’s protection for small wetlands and waterways 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/02/27/trump-plans-to-ditch-obamas-protection-for-
small-wetlands-and-waterways/ 
 
Pocono Record: East Stroudsburg plans $1.8 million dam repair 
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20170226/east-stroudsburg-plans-18-million-dam-repair 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Coalition: Awareness key to clean water well into the future 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/coalition-awareness-key-to-clean-water-well-into-the-future-1.2160110 
 
Butler Eagle: Company may be willing to extend water line to Summit Township Elementary 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20170227/NEWS12/170229918 
 
Butler Eagle: Butler solicitor says assistant school superintendent will resign 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20170226/NEWS12/702279857 
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The Courier Express: Falls Creek, DuBois officials iron out water contract differences; city gains first 
refusal to buy borough's water and sewer systems 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/falls-creek-dubois-officials-iron-out-water-contract-
differences-city/article_5f3fc60a-1bfc-5aed-bd01-9a5e5a9a2e1a.html 
 
WTAE: Butler Area School District reveals allegations of cover-up in elementary school water scandal  
http://www.wtae.com/article/butler-area-school-district-reveals-allegations-of-cover-up-in-elementary-
school-water-scandal/8988707 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Pittsburghers call on PWSA to improve water quality and service  
http://www.pghcitypaper.com/Blogh/archives/2017/02/24/pittsburghers-call-on-pwsa-to-improve-
water-quality-and-service  
 
Miscellaneous 
  
Baltimore Sun: Bay cleanup must factor in climate change 
http://www.baltimoresun.com/news/opinion/oped/bs-ed-climate-bay-20170227-story.html 
 
Pennlive: Accounting sought of $6.7 million in assets that have 'disappeared' in Minuteman case 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2017/02/accounting_sought_of_67_millio.html#incart_river_index  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: List: Here's how much each Lancaster County community is getting in liquid fuels 
funding this year 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/list-here-s-how-much-each-lancaster-county-community-
is/article_fc2a3c6c-fd3b-11e6-ac99-d74b039960a9.html   
 
Lebanon Daily News: Marcellus Shale development boosts PA agriculture 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/opinion/2017/02/27/marcellus-shale-development-boosts-pa-
agriculture/98472310/  
 
Altoona Mirror: Conservation district receives favorable reviews 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/02/conservation-district-receives-favorable-
reviews/  
 
WPXI: Dump truck hauling sand overturns in Richland Township 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/dump-truck-hauling-sand-overturns-in-richland-township/498210104  
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